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Track
We have 111 plus athletes out for track. We have been experiencing cancelations/rescheduling of track 
meets again due to the winter weather conditions that we’ve had. Our track team has competed at one 
track meet this season at Libby and did very well. Coaches are working very hard at getting the athletes 
ready for the remainder of the season. We are currently planning on having one track meet at our 
facility, we are hoping to have the meet on May 7, 2024.

Softball
We have 15 girls out for softball. We have been experiencing cancelations/rescheduling of softball 
games again due to the winter weather conditions that we’ve had. We will only be playing a varsity 
schedule this year. Our team has played 4 games, we have a very young team and they are working very 
hard at learning the game. It was great to see the girls play 2 home games. We commend their desire 
and effort that they are putting out there on the softball field.

Tennis
We have 6 girls and 2 boys out for tennis. We have been experiencing cancelations/rescheduling of 
tennis matches again due to the winter weather conditions that we’ve had. We played matches in 
Polson on April 15, 2024 and all of the players did great. We are continuing to work on learning the 
game and fundamentals. We excited to finish the season once the weather starts to get better. 

Baseball
We had 20 boys out for baseball. We have been experiencing cancelations/rescheduling of baseball 
games again due to the winter weather conditions that we’ve had. We experienced some setbacks early 
in the season in coaching, but we are moving positively in getting the athletes ready for a season. We 
have been practicing at the field west of Government square and will again play our home games this 
season at the Cut Bank Sports Complex. 

Unified Track

We have 5 athletes on our unified track team and the athletes will be able to compete in 4 regular 
season track meets and will also compete at the Divisional and State track meets. We are very excited 
for our unified track athletes. The coaches have been working with these athletes every night at 
practice. The meets that they will be able to compete in are Columbia Falls, Whitefish, Kalispell and 
Polson.

BMS and Napi Softball

This season our BMS and Napi softball teams will be competing in the community softball league from 
Conrad. We just got the schedule for the middle school team. BMS and Napi Softball teams will play 
their home games at Browning High School softball field. Softball games for Middle School will be on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays and softball games for Napi will be on Mondays and Wednesdays.

BMS Golf



BMS Golf will have 5 golf tournaments this season. We play at Cut Bank, Shelby and Havre. We have 20 
athletes out for the golf program.

BMS Track

BMS track is off and running the track team competed in their first track meet on Friday April 12, 2024 at 
Choteau.

We have been dealing with the winter weather again this year and some track meets, one golf 
tournament has been cancelled due to the weather. When we aren’t able to practice outside we have 
been going inside for practice for all of the sports at the high school and middle school.


